
PROPOSED CHANGES TO LIGHTING AT LAND BEHIND PALADIN HOUSE. 

NEW LIGHTS TO BE FITTED TO EXISTING POSTS 

DirecƟonal and down facing, two or three fiƩed to the top of the exisƟng posts.  Post one to provide 
security to the vehicles parked overnight.  Post two to light the ground between the menage and the 
stable yard. 

 

The fiƫngs will have lamps that are low energy LED and the max waƩage 5W providing 420 lumens 
each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXTRA WALL LIGHTS TO STABLES 



Three lights will be fiƩed to the walls of the stable block Ɵght under the overhang.  These LED lights 
have sensors to acƟvate when there is a need to work in the yard are aŌer dark.  There will be no 
overspill into the countryside.   

 

 

The lamps within the fiƫngs are 800 lumens this 
will be bright enough to allow for safe working in 
the winter evenings. 

 

 

 

 

 

CONCLUSION 

The proposed changes will conƟnue to provide the security lighƟng needed for tehe stables and 
vehicle parking area but will not be bright spots of light seen from the rear bedrooms of the houses 
along Lenham Road. 


